
DATE: 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
SENT VIA EMAIL AND POSTED 

ON CITY'S WEBSITE AND OREGONBUYS 

January 3, 2023 

PROJECT: FIVE YEAR WATER DISTRIBUTION MAIN REPLACEMENT PROGRAM 
ENGINEERING SERVICES 
RFQ NO. WA-23-01 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, based on a review of responses received on the above referenced 
Request for Qualifications, the City of Roseburg intends to award the contract to Century West 
Engineering Corporation. 

A proposer may submit a formal written protest of this Intent to Award within 7 calendar days of 
the date of this notice. The written protest must specify the grounds upon which the protest is 
based. For the protest to be considered valid, it must show that the protesting party is an 
adversely affected or aggrieved proposer as described in OAR 137-048-0240. Such protest 
must be submitted to Assistant City Manager/Recorder Amy L. Sowa, 900 SE Douglas, 
Roseburg, OR 97470. Any protest received after this deadline will not be considered. 

The City appreciates your interest in this project and encourages you to contact us at 541-492-
6866 if you have any questions regarding this notice. 

Assistant City Manager/Recorder 

Emailed to the following: 

Pinnacle Engineering, Inc. 
3329 NE Stephens Street 
Roseburg, OR 97470 
541-440-4871

3J Consulting, Inc. 
9600 SW Nimbus Ave., Suite 100 
Beaverton, OR 97008 
503-946-9365 ext 223

Email: bryce@pinnacleengineeringinc.com Email: Ashley.doty@3j-consulting.com

RH2 Engineering, Inc. 
3553 Arrowhead Drive, Ste 200 
Medford, OR 97504 
541-326-4370

Keller Associates, Inc. 
245 Commercial St., Suite 210 
Salem, OR 97301 
503-364-2002

Email: hfarris@rh2.com Email: nbeyer@kellerassociates.com

Century West Engineering Corporation 
5500 Meadows Rd., Suite 250 
Lake Oswego, OR 97035 
503-419-2130 ext 105
Email: jdebolt@centurywest.com

cc: Design and Construction Manager - Ryan Herinckx 
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